
 

Invitation 
GPs are invited to attend an evening discussion on general practice and 
primary care challenges and opportunities with the Hon. Michael Ferguson MP, 
Minister for Health. 

This meeting is one of three regional meetings organised and hosted by the Tasmanian General Practice 
Forum. Similar informal sessions have already been held in Hobart and Launceston in March. This is an 
excellent opportunity for GPs to share their own experiences, perspectives and ideas with the Minister for 
Health to ensure the Tasmanian health system is informed by a strong primary care voice. 

Although the meeting will be convened in the North West, GPs working in rural or remote locations are welcome 
to join via a videoconference option.  

 

 

About Tasmanian General Practice Forum 

The Tasmanian General Practice Forum comprises senior administrative and clinical representation from the 
Australian College of Rural and Remote Medicine, Australian Medical Association Tasmania, Royal Australian 
College of General Practitioners Tasmania, Rural Doctors Association Tasmania and Primary Health Tasmania. 

The organisations came together in 2014 to establish a forum of significant value and strength for discussion 
and positioning on key issues and challenges, and a mechanism for joint advocacy on important matters 
concerning general practitioners and the general practice sector. 

North West Wednesday 17 April 2019 

Timing: Light dinner available from 6.30pm, with a 7.00pm start finishing at approximately 8.15pm 

Venue: Primary Health Tasmania, Level 1/11 Alexander Road, Ulverstone 

 There is an option to attend in person or via Zoom a video conferencing platform  

RSVP: Friday 12 April 2019 to Annaliese Caney 
email acaney@primaryhealthtas.com.au or phone 6213 8200 

Please use above contact if you are interested in joining by Zoom (full details of how to 
participate will be provided once numbers are confirmed). 
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